December 8, 2023

Immunization Reporting Site Open Until
December 22, 2023

California Health and Safety Code Section 120375 and California Code of
Regulations Section 6075 require that child care facilities screen enrollees for
required vaccinations or valid exemptions and report enrollee immunization status to
the California Department of Public Health (CDPH). Instructions for reporting can be
found at www.cdph.ca.gov/schoolreporting and the letter to child care facilities and
schools.

Our records indicate that your child care facility will be in violation of state law for
failure to report enrollee immunization status for the school year. If any of the
delinquent facilities you supervise do not have enrollees this year, please
register for a CAIR Hub account in order to access the Immunization Reporting
site to confirm the child care facility’s closure or lack of enrollees. Then, contact
California Department of Social Services (CDSS) to correct the facility's status in the
CDSS Directory.

Please be aware that unless your facility reports enrollee immunization status to
CDPH by December 22, 2023, your facility will be reported to CDSS or California
Department of Education for possible disciplinary action. Non-compliant child care
facilities will also be listed as such on the CDPH website. If you have questions,
contact your local health department directly.
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